http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=68323

Theft of truck being investigated
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff's Department is investigating the theft of a
pickup truck from north of Sabetha.

The Sheriff's Office reports a 2017 Ford F-250 four door with a long bed was
stolen sometime between 11:00 Friday night and 10:30 Saturday morning from
2754 X Road.

The truck, which is white in color, has Ag Partners logos and damage to the
driver's side rear tailgate.

The total loss of the truck and property inside the truck is estimated at nearly
$49,000.

Anyone with information on the theft is urged to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff's Department at 785-336-2311.
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